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October 29, 2015

Dr. Soraya Coley

President

California State Polytechnic University, Pomona
3801 West Temple Avenue

Pomona, CA 91768

RE: California Air Resources Board Proposal
Dear Dr. Coley,

| am the president and chief executive officer of the Pasadena Chamber of Commerce and Civic
Association. We serve 1400 members in the greater Pasadena area with workshops, networking
events, referrals, advocacy and more,

| understand the California Air Resources Board will be consolidating its operations in Southern
California and relocating.

While economic impact of the relocation would be minimal for Pasadena, | am very supportive
of keeping the CARB in Los Angeles County and believe a site at Cal Poly Pomona would be
optimal.

Keeping employment centers and jobs in Los Angeles County is very important. {also think the
location on the university campus could provide synergies and opportunities for students and
faculty, as well as the CARB,

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce is very supportive of CARB relocating to Cal Poly Pomona.
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Paul Little
President and Chief Executive Officer
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